
Autumn Public Meeting : all welcome : Fri 15 Nov 2019

New Cycling Solutions 
for Edinburgh

Don't own a bike?  Nowhere to store one?  Limited carrying capacity?
Many of the restrictions which used to limit bike travel and transport 
are starting to fade, thanks to new innovations and opportunities ...

Find out what's happening from the people delivering the new solutions; 
then a 1-hour panel discussion & Q/A, to voice your thoughts, chaired by 

Dr Caroline Brown, Urban Institute, Heriot-Watt University

Richard Armitage
▪ European Cycle Logistics Federation - Executive Director
▪ Last Mile Manchester - Director
▪ Manchester Bike Hire - Director

Cllr Lesley Macinnes ▪ City of Edinburgh  – Transport & Environment Convener

Katherine Soane ▪ Edinburgh Cycle Hire, Transport for Edinburgh

Gavin Rimmer ▪ Cyclehoop – business development manager

Starts 7.30 Ends 9.30
Doors Open 6.45

Augustine United Church, 41 George IV Bridge, EH1 1EL
Meeting tweeting [@SpokesLothian] - Use hashtag #SpokesMtg

Facebook [Spokes Lothian] - We hope to live stream the meeting


